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How FERC Proposal Will Guide Clean Grid Development
Day Pitney Energy Attorneys Eric Runge, Evan C. Reese, III, and Margaret Czepiel authored the article, "How FERC 
Proposal Will Guide Clean Grid Development," for Law360. The article details how the notice of proposed rulemaking is 
driven by the FERC's intent to facilitate electric transmission expansion/replacement, in part to address the anticipated 
change in the nation's resource mix to accommodate the clean energy future and in part by its concerns that current 
transmission planning processes and related rules may be unjust and unreasonable or unduly discriminatory or preferential.

Read the full article here.
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